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Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 147 of 2024 –  
Removal of Vessels from part of Id-Dahla tad-Dockyard in the Grand Harbour - 

Malta Boat Show 
   

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 147 of 2024. 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 
vessels, that the Malta Boat Show`s area has been extended (shown in blue on the 
attached chart). The activity will be held within Id-Daħla tad-Dockyard in the Grand 
Harbour between Wednesday 30th October 2024 and Sunday 3rd November 2024. 
 
Consequently, all vessels within the areas shown in blue on the attached chart are to be 
removed between Monday 28th October 2024 and Sunday 3rd November 2024. No vessel 
will be allowed within this area on the mentioned dates, except those involved in the event 
and authorized by the organisers. 
 
Local Notice to Mariners No 147 of 2024 is to be amended accordingly. 
 
All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 147 of 2024 will remain 
valid. 
 
 
Chart affected BA 177 



©     Transport Malta all rights reserved 
 
DISCLAIMER 
 
Whilst the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta has 
endeavoured to ensure that the material supplied is suitable for    
the purpose described, it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent 
permitted by law) for any damage or loss of any nature arising from 
its use. 
The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


